
  
  

  
  

2021   Summer   Reading   
 

Dear   All   Saints   Catholic   School   Middle   School   Parents,   
 
As   you   know,   fostering   a   love   of   reading   at   a   young   age   has   so   many   benefits.   With   
reading   being   the   biggest   indicator   of   academic   success,   we   must   inspire   that   love   and   
continue   to   encourage   our   students   to   read.   At   All   Saints   Catholic   School,   we   want   to   do   
all   that   we   can   to   strengthen   that   love   of   reading.   This   summer   students   will   have   the   
opportunity   to   build   their   knowledge   and   faith   through   the   wonderful   world   of   books!   
 
The   children   will   be   responsible   for   reading   three   books   in   total.   They   are   to   select   one   
mystery,   one   biography   or   autobiography,   and   one   fiction   book   from   the   attached   list.   
Your   child   will   be   required   to   take   two   AR   tests   over   the   summer.    We   encourage   them   
to   try   to   take    one   in   June   and   one   in   July   to   avoid   a   last   minute   struggle   to   complete   the   
assignment.   Within   the   first   few   weeks   of   school   your   child   will   be   given   an   assignment   
to   complete   related   to   their   third   summer   reading   book.   Please   let   us   know   if   you   have   
any   questions.   Enjoy   the   summer   months,   but   most   importantly   read,   have   fun,   and   stay   
healthy!   We   look   forward   to   seeing   you   in   August.  
 
In   Christ,   
 
Mrs.   Flores   and   Mr.   Heller   
 


